
ICFRE Scientists Took Part in International Bamboo Training at 

Hangzhou, China (April, 24 to June 18, 2012) 

As nominated by the Director General, ICFRE, Dehra Dun two of the Scientific 

Personnels  viz. Dr B N Mohanty, IFS (GCR, IWST, Bangalore) and Shri K K Uniyal, 

RA-I (FRI, Dehra Dun) have joined the “Technology Training course on Bamboo 

Cultivation, Processing and Utilization for Developing countries” with effect from 

April 28, 2012 at China National Bamboo Research Centre (CBRC) at Hangzhou, 

China. Both the Bamboo Scientists are being trained in the State-of-the-art 

Training Centre of CBRC in the bamboo -country China along with 29 participants 

from 18 countries including India, Costa Rica, Ghana, Nigeria, Uruguay, Thailand, 

Kenya, etc. As a part of the training programme the scientists will be given 

exposures on all aspects of Bamboo Development including Past and Present 

conditions of Bamboo industry in China, World Bamboo Development, Bamboo 

Recycling Economy, Visit to Lin’an and An’ji bamboo counties,  Nanjing Forestry 

University, Sympodial bamboo harvesting and practices, etc.  

 

 



 

 



  

  



  

  



 

 


